DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
4975 Alliance Drive
Fairfax, Virginia 22030

Stephen C. Brich, P.E.

Commissioner

May 21, 2018,

To Whom It May Concern:

It is with great pleasure that | write you this recommendation letter for J. R. Caskey Inc. | have
worked with J. R. Caskey Inc. as both a prime and a subcontractor in multiple districts in the
Commonwealth of Virginia for the last seven years.

J. R. Caskey Inc. has proven to be one the best site development firms with whom | have dealt.
From owner to unskilled laborer, their personnel conduct themselves with the highest levels of
professionalism, integrity, and knowledge of their trade. J. R. Caskey Inc. always meets or
exceeds client’s expectations.

J. R. Caskey Inc. has also been rewarded for their work in the Commonwealth of Virginia. J. R.
Caskey Inc. has been selected as 2017 Contractor of the Year as well as Safety Record of the Year
at the Virginia Department of Transportation’s 2017 DBE Symposium.

I highly recommend J. R. Caskey Inc. to work on any construction project they are bidding.

If further information is required, please contact me at (703) 259 3359.

Regards,

VB, LS

Brian Wigginton
VDOT Northern Virginia District Civil Rights



